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Year 5 Sycamore Autumn Term Newsletter 2020 
 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
It’s so nice to have the children back in school after such an unusual six months. The children have quickly 
settled into the new ‘norm’ and are keen to learn. 
  
Please find below the weekly timetable for the Autumn Term.  
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activities in 
school 

P.E 
(Mike) 
Art 

Spelling Test   PE 
Spellings for 
homework 

Your child will 
need  

To wear PE 
kit all day 

To practise   To wear PE 
kit all day  

 
Thank you for encouraging your child to read at home during lockdown and to this day. This is crucial to your 
child’s development and can be a lovely opportunity to share a story together.  
 
Spellings and homework will start from next week so please continue to practise spellings with your children and 
check they have completed their homework. 
 
It is essential that your child brings their own water bottle to school, every day.  Remaining hydrated is critical to 
staying healthy.  Reusable ones are obviously much better for the environment, and for your wallet!  
 
This term, PE is on a Monday and Friday.  The children are now welcome to wear their sports clothes all day to 
avoid changing in school. 
 
The termly overview will be available on the website soon. This describes the main topics the children will be 
studying this term. If you have any interest or questions on the topics the children will be studying or any other 
aspect of the curriculum please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions at all.  As it is difficult to speak at the moment, please don’t 
hesitate to email me at: msmith287.205@lgflmail.org.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr Smith  
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